
Attention Contractors
The Town of Apple Valley is seeking

licensed and insured contractors with
experience in home repair for the Town’s
Residential Rehabilitation Loan Program
(RRLP) and Manufactured Home Repair

Program (MHRP).

Interested contractors are encouraged to
call the Community Development

Department at (760) 240-7000, extension
7919 for more information, or fill out an

application today!


